
December 12, 2014 

    
 
Parents: 

It is with much appreciation and gratitude that we thank you for all that you have done to help make 
the first half of this school year exemplary.  Beginning with your support of the PTSA for classroom books, 
magazines, and supplies; your donations to the classroom; your participation in and with activities for the 
students; your contributions and your unwavering support of us!  You are amazing and we are truly grateful!  
 

Please take a few minutes to sit with your child to check their grades on the student portal and 
review their binder and the work within it. Discuss the grades and/or comments, organization of the 
binder, and the neatness and quality of the work. Provide your child with encouragement to continue 
doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their work whenever necessary.  In 
addition, you should sign all papers with a grade of “D” or lower and all test papers. Finally, please 
respond by email OR print and sign below indicating that you have seen and discussed your child’s binder 
and papers and return on Monday, December 15, 2014. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Have a safe and relaxing Holiday Break, 

Mrs. Azcuy          Mrs. Flores 
 sazcuy@dadeschools.net       jennieflores@dadeschools.net 
 
Comments:                 

                

                

                

 
                
Student Signature   Date   Parent Signature   Date 

 
Your child has access to instructional websites that support and supplement math, science, and reading instruction.   

Please encourage them to use the sites! 

Save the Dates 
 
Monday, Dec. 15    ~Last day for Toy Drive 
 
Tuesday, Dec.16    ~ Hanukkah – Begins at sundown 
 
Thurday, Dec. 18   ~ Winter Dance ($5.00 donation due by 12/15) 
 
Monday, Dec.22 –Friday, Jan. 2  ~ Winter Recess  
 
Thursday, Dec.25   ~ Merry Christmas!  
 
Friday, Dec. 26    ~ Kwanzaa Begins  
 
Monday, January 5   ~Students Return to School 
  

Please remember to replenish school supplies for 2015   
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